DPP: Notice of changing the place of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 28 Apr 2020, Dong Nai Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company announced changing place of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:

· New place of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020: at Office of Dong Nai Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company, No. 221B Pham Van Thuan – Tan Tien Ward – Bien Hoa City – Dong Nai Province on 18 May 2020.
